SPRING 2022

DOMINION TAKERS
Virginia Church of God Retired Ministers and Widows

Bishop David Hagee, Spirit Care Coordinator
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DOMINION TAKERS

We are well into 2022, Spring is upon us, and
the earth is waking up from the Winter.
There is just something about Spring that
brings a refreshing.

I love seeing the trees budding and the
flowers coming up out of the ground; it
makes me forget about the ice and snow or
the freezing weather. I am ready for the
sunshine and warm breeze. God's plan for
each season is great, but personally, I am
ready for SPRING.

We were able to come together this year for
our Winter Prayer Conference. It sure was
good to be together again after missing a
year. The fellowship, the Word, and alter
services were great. A SPECIAL THANKS to
Bishop Joseph Mirkovich, special speakers,
the praise team, and Covenant Church of God
for an outstanding meeting. My, how the
Word of the Lord lifted us up and blessed us.

Rev. Dan & Vanda Edwards and Rev.
Gary & Brenda Caruthers received the
Double Honor. Pastor Dan Edwards
retired from pastoring the Culpeper
Community Church of God. Pastor Gary
Caruthers retired from Pastoring the
Montclair Tabernacle Church of God.

They let us know they just retired from
pastoring, but they still have the fire burning
within and want to continue doing ministry
and preaching. We never lose the desire to
share God's love and win people to Christ.

I hope you have already registered for the
Smoky Mountain Gathering, April 26 - 28. It
will be a wonderful time of fellowship, singing,
and worshiping our risen Savior. Senior talent
is always a special delight and enjoyed by all,
but the biggest excitement is when they give
out the door prizes! So far, we have had at
least one winner from Virginia every year.

We are looking forward to our Camp Meeting
this year. It will be at the All Nations Church of
God in Wytheville. The dates are June 7 - 10.
There is nothing like the Virginia Camp
Meeting. I know that you will be blessed as we
gather and worship our Lord. God has been so
good to us in Virginia.

The 78 General Assembly will be July 25 - 29,
in San Antonio, Texas. Be sure to pre-register
and be praying for our Church. We need God's
direction as we do the business of the Church
of God. You will enjoy San Antonio, especially
the River Walk, it is so beautiful.

WOWT! A lot to cover and prepare for as we
see the coming of the Lord at hand. We must
be about our Father's business as we serve
Him and one another. Just remember that you
are LOVED, and any way we can be of
assistance, just call.

Yours for The Master,

Bishop David Hagee
Spirit Care Coordinator
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UPCOMING EVENTS

SMOKY MOUNTAIN GATHERING
APRIL 26-28, 2022
GATLINBURG CONVENTION CENTER
GATLINBURG, TN
SPECIAL GUESTS:

Dr. Tim Hill, Church of God General Overseer; Doyle Dykes; The Martins;
Dennis Swanbert; and the new Speer Family.

For registration information:
WWW.SMOKYMOUNTAINGATHERING.COM
Please contact your pastor for more information

VIRGINIA CAMP MEETING

JUNE 7-10, 2022

ALL NATIONS CHURCH
WYTHEVILLE, VA

SPEAKERS FOR THE WEEK:
Mark Cary, Ministries Director; Chad Dunford, Lead Pastor (All Nations);
Darrell Waller, Lead Pastor (Winchester); Jeremy Hyde, Lead Pastor
(Encounter); G. Dennis McGuire, COG International; Donald Jones, Lead
Pastor (Pulaski); J. David Stephens, 2nd Assistant General Overseer

78TH GENERAL ASSEMBLY
JULY 25 -29, 2022
SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS
Pre-register: ga22.org



